
 

 

 

Principal Message for November 4, 2022 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
It was great seeing so many families during Open House! Thank you for taking the time 
from your busy schedules to come and see what your children are engaged in at 
Carroll. If you would like additional time with a teacher, please feel free to reach out 
for a conference. 
 
Tuesday, November 8th is Election Day and a Student-Out day. Students will not come 
to school on this day. 
 
Thursday, November 10th is an Early Release Day. Students will dismiss at 12:15 pm 
this day. 
 
Friday, November 11th is a holiday celebrating Veterans Day. There will be no school on 
this date. 
 
It’s not too late!! The PTA No Fuss Fundraiser is almost over! Any amount is greatly 
appreciated 
Please help support CMMS by donating 
online: https://carroll.memberhub.com/store/items/159224  All PTA links can be 
found at https://linktr.ee/cmmspta.  
November PTA Newsletter: https://www.smore.com/g8zm1-cmms-pta-news 
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here. Basketball Season will be starting 
soon. There will be an interest meeting next week. Additional information will be 
coming soon. Tryouts will begin on November 17th at 2:30 pm. More information will 
be coming from Coach Watkins soon. 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAAG) can be accessed here.  
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
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Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 

 

 


